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NEWSLETTER 

 
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

 

We just had another productive steering committee meeting. The guys are getting the hang of things and we 

are looking forward to a productive and fun upcoming season. 

Bob G. 

 

Monthly Meeting: Scotty 

 Next meeting January 26,2011 

 

Our January Birthday Boys: 
none 

 

Steering Committee Meeting: /Scotty 

January 10,2011 

  
Attendees: Bob Grimal, Pete Iozzio, Hank Dahl, Scotty Dietz, 

Dave Hourigan, Randy Stacy, Roland Utter. 

 

We discussed several items. 

 

The first item Bob talked about his conversation with Jim Troast.  Jim asked Bob to thank the club for all 

we did for him and his children.  He said he has plates on his ride and is going to try and make some events 

with us. 

 

We went over the new roster and made the corrections. 

 

Had a long talk about the newsletter.  Several members have it mailed to them in addition of receiving the 

newsletter by e-mail.  We think we can save some cash by eliminating the snail mail and its associated 

costs, paper, printer ink, envelopes etc.  This money can be used for other items, such as meeting room 

cost, refreshments, boys night out, etc.  If you have a problem in not getting your newsletter via email 

please give Bob G. a call to work it out. 

 

The club survey will be passed out at the meeting.  Please take the time to fill it out.  We would like to use 

it for the upcoming year. 

Next steering committee meeting: February 14 
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CUTOFF CREATIVITY    Frank Carey 

  
Some very interesting post-1948 things 

are starting to happen.  Maybe I should 

say they are starting to come to my 

attention.  That's a subtle but perhaps 

necessary distinction.  They may have 

been happening all along but not been 

available to those of us with pre-48 

myopia.  This one is cool.  And from a 

pre-48 bigot like me that's something. 

 
 

For Sale 

 

We need to clean out the items for sale on the web site and start fresh for the new year.  If you have 

anything for sale get them to Charlie.  If you don’t have a photo of your car on the site you can get Charlie 

a copy to post. 

 

Events: 2011  / Scotty 

 

If you know of an event & would like it listed, please contact me.  A good website to view schedules & 

flyers on the internet is: www.njcarshow.com 

 

If you have any items to be listed in the newsletter, upcoming events, cruise nights, articles or for sale items 

get them to Bryce or Scotty. 

 

 

  

Events:2011 

Jan 15 (CHANGE IN DATE) - Breakfast, Jefferson Diner, Rt. 15 N, Lake Hopatcong  

 

February 18-20 Atlantic City Show & Auction. 

 There are 5 tickets left for Atlantic City. Cost is $15.00 each.  If you want them let Scotty know. 

 

 

June 3rd-5th NSRA Nats East. York 

June 19 NJSRA FATHERS DAY SHOW 

Sept.23rd-25th Northeast Nationals, Burlington. VT. 

Cruises: 2011 

 

 

 

All rights reserved and special material copyrighted 2011 - North Jersey Street Rod Association 

 

Bryce De Loach Frank Carey 

973/627-5149 321/726-6335 

delcoinc@optonline.net                carey1938@aol.com 
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